
Tenders invited for North East New
Territories Landfill Extension project

     The Environmental Protection Department (EPD) today (December 18)
invited tenders for the North East New Territories (NENT) Landfill Extension
project at Ta Kwu Ling, New Territories, Hong Kong (Contract no.:
EP/SP/77/15). 

     The scope of project comprises all works necessary for the design and
construction for the NENT Landfill Extension (including site formation,
installation of landfill liner system, and provision of leachate treatment
and landfill gas management systems), environmental monitoring, landfill
operation, restoration and aftercare. The works are scheduled to commence in
September 2021.

     The invitation to tender was gazetted today. The closing time for the
tender is noon on May 14, 2021. 

     The EPD has commissioned Ove Arup & Partners Hong Kong Limited to
supervise the works. Interested contractors may obtain the forms of tender
and further particulars from the company at Level 5, Festival Walk, 80 Tat
Chee Avenue, Kowloon Tong, Kowloon, Hong Kong. For enquiries, please call the
company at 2268 3566 during office hours.

     Details of the tender notice are also available at the EPD's website
(www.epd.gov.hk/epd/english/business_job/business_opp/tender.html).
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